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      BY E-MAIL  
 
January 31, 2019 
 
To:  All Parties in EB-2018-0190 

Wataynikaneyap Power GP Inc. on behalf of  
Wataynikaneyap Power LP (WPLP) 

 Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities 
 
On January 15, 2019, WPLP filed an update to its application to reflect minor 
amendments to its transmission line routing and to provide information about the recent 
addition of two new First Nations to the WPLP partnership structure. 
 
The OEB agrees that the proposed routing realignments are minor in nature, given that 
they comprise lateral shifts in the routing for a small portion of the project, and there are 
no new impacted landowners. Therefore, the OEB does not intend to introduce any 
additional procedural steps. The current due dates for final submissions as stated in 
Procedural Order No. 2 remain unchanged.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

 


